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 Dear Parents, 
 
I’m not sure where the summer term is disappearing to! I can’t  believe there are only 2 weeks until the end of term. 
We experienced our first  taste of September on Thursday with the children all learning in their new classrooms for the day. We had sev-
eral anxious children in the morning, but by the time the learning had begun we had lots of smiling faces. 
We have told the children that if they are not in classes with their friends for the afternoon learning they must let us know so we can 
make any changes to the classes. 
 
Our Year 5 children looked very grown up in Oakwood class and our new year R children settled straight in, enjoying the outside environ-
ment. 
Well done to Harry and Tami who gave an impromptu talk to the new parents about Bredhurst! They did a super job! 
 
For the next two weeks we do have an action packed timetable. The children will all need their PE kits in school all week as they will be 
participating in a variety of sporting activities over the week. Swimming will continue to take place during this week. They may come into 
school in their PE kits on Thursday 12th July. 
 
On Monday Year 6 will be hosting a ‘thank you’ tea party to the adults who have helped them during their time at Bredhurst, they will be 
preparing and making the cakes in the morning and helping to organise the tea party in the afternoon. All our volunteers are really ap-
preciated; from lifts to various events to help with reading and swimming, not to forget our FOBS team. Thank you for all you do for the 
school and our children. 
 
Year 6 are being treated to a trip to Creams on Wednesday afternoon to celebrate how hard they have worked this year and what  an 
amazing year 6 they have been—they will be so missed. 
 
On Friday 13th we will be off on our whole school trips KS1 to the rare breeds and KS2 to Southend. We will keep you updated via the 
app of their fun and arrival times back to school. Fir Tree and Forge class are due to return to school by the end of the usual school day 
and Hurstwood, Kemsley and Oakwood classes are due back at 7.30p.m. 
 
On Monday 16th July we will be holding our music morning for our choir, drummers and guitarist to show off their skills and talents. 
All reports will be sent out on Monday 16th July. 
Wednesday 18th will be the leavers disco 4.30p.m.-6.30p.m. a letter will follow shortly.  
Wednesday 18th July Forge class are going to Whitstable and visiting the Lifeboat Station. 
 
Our leavers service will take place in St. Peter’s Church on Friday 20th July 11.00a.m. This is really an opportunity for year 6 parents to 
celebrate their children’s time at primary school. Seating will be reserved for Year 6 parents. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend, enjoying the sunshine. 
Dare I say, we’ll all be keeping our fingers crossed for the football! 
 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox     
 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Tilly Barrow 

Forge  Evan Boardman 

Hurstwood Luchia Thomas 

Kemsley Sophie Winter 

Oakwood     Amber Randall 

 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree Jarin Gurney 

Forge  Isaac Jackson 

Hurstwood Devon Louden 

Kemsley Myles Cox  

Oakwood Sophia Springer   

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Lila Deakin 

Forge  Verity Bond 

Hurstwood Harry Shepherd 

Kemsley Charley Pratten  

Oakwood Ryan Hepker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 
 

Monday 9th   ‘Thank You’ Tea Party 

Mon 9th—Thur 12th Sports Week 

Tuesday 10th  Netball/Football Tournament 

Wednesday 11th  Yr 6 trip to ‘Creams’ 

Thursday 12th  Oakwood AOW 

Friday 13th   KS1 trip to Rare Breeeds 

Friday 13th   KS2 trip to Southend 

Monday 16th  Music Morning 9.10a.m. 

Monday 16th  Governor’s Day 

Tuesday 17th  Yr 6 Sister Act at Invicta 

Wednesday 18th  Forge Trip to Whitstable 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Friday 20th   Leaver’s Service 11.00a.m. 

 

Friday 20th July Last Day of Term 

 

Sunday 2nd September Back to school service at St Peter’s Church 

 

—————————————————————————————-- 

Did you know you can pay for trips, dinners and breakfast club by 

BACS. 

Details are:-  

Sort Code 60 60 08 

A/C No. 83297758 

 

St Peter’s church  are holding a sports and games 
event on Saturday 4th August 2-4.30p.m. on the 
village hall playing field. 
There will be races for all ages up to 13 years. foot-
ball goal scoring and penalty shoot out competition 
for years 16 and under, bouncy castle, children’s 
games, bar-b-que, ice cream and lots more. Entry to 

the event is FREE, as are the races and penalty competition. Any pric-
es charged will be minimal. All proceeds will go to St. Peter’s Church. 
 
 
Summer Holiday Club. Please remember to 
book your child’s place for the Holiday Club we 
have extra forms in the office. 
 
 

A few of our mums in Fir Tree are 
taking part over the weekend in the Cancer Race for 
Life challenge. We wish them all good luck. If anyone 
wishes to donate towards this detail are on the race 
for life website. 
 

 
We would also like to wish Luke Tranah good luck this weekend as he 
is taking part in the MUD challenge! 
 
 
 
 


